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INFORMATION SOUGHT IN THE SEVEN-YEAR 
ANNIVERSARY OF BRANDON ROBINSON’S MURDER 

REWARD OF UP TO $51,000 BEING OFFERED 
                                   

                        September 16, 2016 
 

San Diego County Crime Stoppers and the San Diego Police Department’s 
Homicide Unit continue to look for leads in the unsolved murder of Brandon 
Robinson.  September 6, 2016, marked the seven-year anniversary of 
Brandon’s death.   

On September 6, 2009, at 8:24 p.m., a citizen reported hearing a gunshot in the 
Morley Field area of Balboa Park.  Officers and paramedics found Brandon 
Robinson on the ground next to his motorcycle, suffering from a gunshot 
wound. Brandon died later that evening from his injury.  The preliminary 
investigation revealed Brandon was attending a birthday party in the park 
when an unknown suspect fired a gun, striking and killing Brandon.  

San Diego County Crime Stoppers and the San Diego Police Department’s 
Homicide Unit are asking for the public’s assistance to identify and locate the 
person(s) responsible for the murder.  There is a reward of up to $51,000 for 
information on the case.  Crime Stoppers is offering a reward of up to $1,000 
for information that leads to an arrest in this case.  The Governor’s Office is 
offering a reward of up to $50,000 to be paid based on an arrest and 
conviction. 
 
 
Brandon’s parents will be available for media interviews today in front of 
SDPD Headquarters (1401 Broadway) at 10:30 a.m. 
 
 
Anyone with information on the identity and or location of the person(s) 
responsible for this crime is asked to call SDPD Homicide Unit at (619) 531-
2293 or the Crime Stoppers anonymous tip line at (888) 580-8477. Anonymous 
email and text messages can be sent via www.sdcrimestoppers.org. 
 
Media inquiries should be directed to: 
 

 Questions regarding the investigation should be directed to Lt. Ray 
Valentin at (619) 531-2275 or email at rvalentin@pd.sandiego.gov. 
 

 Questions regarding Crime Stoppers should be directed to Officer Mark 
Herring at 619-531-1500 or email at msherring@pd.sandiego.gov.  
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